
 

 
Community Leadership Program participants finalised 

South Gippsland Shire Council at its meeting on Wednesday 23 June endorsed the candidates 

for the second round of the Community Leadership Program. 

The program, which had its first intake last year, aims to equip participants with a set of skills to 

work effectively with others, strengthen their leadership capability, manage conflict, delegate 

and meet objectives. It is hoped that participants will use the skills they gain through the 

program to positively influence and support the development of local communities across South 

Gippsland. 

Applications to the South Gippsland Community Leadership Program opened in April 2021 and 

closed mid-May 2021. There was a total of 24 applications received by Council, with 20 

participants approved to participate.  

Now that the applicants have been approved, each individual will be contacted to confirm their 

availability to attend the sessions that begin in July. The names of the candidates will be made 

public once their participation is confirmed. 

For more information on the program, please visit www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/leadership  

Quotes attributable to South Gippsland Shire Council Chair Administrator Julie 
Eisenbise: 
South Gippsland Shire Chair Administrator Julie Eisenbise commended the calibre of 

applications for this round of the program 

“We are excited for the next round of the Community Leadership Program. After a 

successful first round of the program and some honest feedback from the participants, 

we are eager to see each applicant flourish and use their new skills to positively develop 

our region into the future. 

“We hope that every applicant enjoys the program and takes something out of it.” 
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